AMENDMENT

RE:  Assignment of License (FCC Form 314) for station WLCC(AM), Brandon, FL from
Adam Lindemann to the Minority Media and Telecommunications Council
BAL-20081121AMQ (filed November 21, 2008)

The Minority Media and Telecommunications Council (“MMTC™), proposed assignee of
WLCC(AM), Brandon, FL, hereby amends its response to Section I, Question 3 (“Legal Name of
the Assignee™) from “Minority Media and Telecommunications Council” to “Minority Media
and Telecommunications Council, Inc.” The addition of “Inc.” to MMTC’s name is a ministerial
requirement imposed by the State of Florida’s corporation laws and was effectuated by a
December 7, 2008 Resolution of MMTC’s Board of Directors in order to enable MMTC to do
business in Florida as the licensee of WLCC(AM). MMTC continues to be organized under the
laws of the District of Columbia.

MMTC also amends its response to Section I1I, Question 4a (“Parties to the Application”)
as follows:

1. On December 7, 2008, MMTC assigned to David Honig the corporate title of
“President” in addition to his pre-existing operating title of “Executive Director.”
As already set out in the Application, he is a U.S. citizen, he serves on the board
of directors ex officio, and his Percentage of Votes is Zero.

2 The Application as submitted November 21, 2008 listed one non-voting director
(David Honig) and thirteen voting directors. It inadvertently failed to include two
additional voting directors: Deborah Lathen, 1607 Allison St. N.W., Washington,
D.C. 20011, a U.S. citizen; and Francisco Montero, Fletcher Heald & Hildreth,
P.L.C., 1300 N. 17" St., 11" floor, Arlington, VA 22209, also a U.S. citizen.

3. Each of MMTC’s fifteen voting directors has an equal percentage of votes
(6.67%).

I certify that the statements in this Amendment are true, complete, and correct to the best
of my knowledge and belief, are made in good faith, and are considered material representations.

MINORITY MEDIA AND
TELECOMMUNICATIONS COUNCIL

By;

avid Honig
President and Executive Director
Minority Media and Telecommunications
Council

3636 16" Street N.W., Suite B-366
Washington, D.C. 20010

December 18, 2008



